
63rd and Ashland TIF District  
 

The City of Chicago proposes to transfer funds in the amount 

of $55,350 from the 60th and Western TIF District to the 63rd 

and Ashland TIF District to fund lighting upgrades on 63rd 

Street between Hamilton Avenue and Ashland Avenue. 

 



Available TIF Funds 2010 - 2012 Working Copy

63RD/ASHLAND 2010 2011 2012 TOTAL
Ends on 12/31/2030

Current Obligations

1. $0Program Administration $0 $0 $0

$0Net Revenue

$0 $0 $0Subtotal $0

Potential Projects

1. $55,350From 60/Western for Lighting (63rd, Hamilton to Ashland) $0 $0 $55,350

2. ($55,350)Lighting: 63rd, Hamilton to Ashland $0 $0 ($55,350)

3. ($500,000)Neighborhood Improvement Program $0 $0 ($500,000)

4. $500,000Port from 60/Western for NIF $0 $0 $500,000

$0 $0 $0Net Revenue

$0 $0 $0Subtotal $0

$0

$0 $0Available Funds $0

$0 $0Y/Y Change

$0
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